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November 3, 1999 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Avenue 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

890 Commonwealth Avenue 

Boston University 

Boston, Massachusetts 

02215 

617 353.0909 

617 353.4741 fax 

www.wbur.org 

Thanks for your letter of October 27, reporting reception of 1290 WRNI. We're delighted that the 
station could be received in Pennsylvania, even if for only forty minutes or so. 

For your information the same programming is broadcast on our newest station, WXNI, a 1000 watt 
station from Westerly RI. 

Your transcripts of local announcements from that period of the broadcast day are correct. 

Please accept our best wishes and our hopes for good listening in the future. Enclosed are a couple 
of mailing labels as mementos of your reception of our signal. 

Cordially you 

Steve Elman 
Assistant General Manager, Legal and External Affairs 
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